
                                                                                                                                  
 

 
 
 
 

RECREATION BASKETBALL  
OPEN HOUSE 

 
 

The Saddle Brook Recreation Basketball program will be having and Open 
House event on Monday November 5th and Tuesday November 6th from    
7-9 pm in the High School gym. 
 
This event is open to all students in grades 4 thru 8. You do not have 
to be signed up for rec basketball to attend. This is an opportunity to 
have your children enjoy some fun playing basketball and for the parents to 
ask any questions regarding the program. 
 
On Monday night, boys, girls, and parents from grades 4-5 are invited to 
attend. 
 
On Tuesday night it’s open for boys, girls, and parents in grades 6 thru 8. 
 
We’ll have a semi clinic and then some game time to cap off the night. 
 
Parents are asked to stay and watch their children participate. 
 
Please join us and enjoy watching your children play. 
 
 
 
This event is not sponsored by the Saddle Brook Board of Education 

SADDLE BROOK RECREATION BASKETBALL 
Mark Marino, Commissioner 

109 Cambridge Ave. 
Saddle Brook, NJ  07663 

 


